
 
 

Memorandum 
Oct. 20, 2021 

 
 
To:  File 
 
From:  Mike Turcott, Transportation Planning Specialist 

 
Subject: TR-200033 – Washington State Department of Transportation 

Completion of Modifications to Warning Devices 
SR-17 USDOT 396958T  
  

On Jan. 7, 2020, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (UTC) approved a 
petition to modify warning devices at a public highway-rail grade crossing located on State Route 
17 near Moses Lake, identified as USDOT 396958T.  
 
On Oct. 19, 2021, UTC staff inspected the SR-17 grade crossing and verified that the project was 
completed according to the specifications outlined in the order approving the petition.   
 
Please close this docket.  
 
 
 


